
May 10, 2024

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Frisco Police Department Public Safety Technology Project in fiscal year 2025. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Frisco, Frisco Police Department, located at 7200 
Stonebrook Parkway Frisco, Texas 75034. The funding would be used to upgrade agency in-car video, 
interview room video, and body worn camera video to with an established leader in the industry. The projected 
funds include all equipment, required software, installation, and unlimited cloud storage for five years. The 
most valuable aspects of the agreement include: a five-year one hundred percent warranty for all equipment, all 
software and equipment updates and replacements, training for all users, data migration, and implementation.. 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because transitioning to this type of technology strengthens 
the trust from the community and allows for increased transparency.. The project has a Federal nexus because 
the funding provided is for purposes authorized by  section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe 
Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10381(b)(8)). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 
neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Sincerely,

Keith Self
Member of Congress


